
Return to School Update  

Friday 7th August 2020 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Clubs across South Lanarkshire, including Glengowan, will not start at the 

beginning of term.  Parents/carers will be notified when this is re-introduced. 

 

Footwear 

We have a relaxed position on this.  The children may wear shoes or trainers to 

school.  As previously stated, children will not be changing into indoor shoes for just 

now. 

 

Morning Milk 

Glengowan is one of the few schools that continues to offer an additional milk in the 

morning for 20p.  This will not be offered at the moment.  However, due to its popularity 

we hope to have this on offer again very soon.  Milk at lunchtime is not affected by this 

change and can still be ordered. 

 

School Bus 

All children who use the school bus and after-school care will now meet in the gym hall 

at the end of the day.  This provides more space. 

Parents/Carers are reminded that the bus bay should not be used for parking. 

 

Staggered Pick-Up from Monday 17th August 

Once all children have returned to school on Monday 17th August, we will have 

staggered pick-up times from 2.50pm to 3.05 pm.  This does not apply on the first 3 days 

(12th-14th August). A normal 3pm dismissal is planned. 

A document showing which gate your child should use and dismissal times will be 

posted in the news section by tomorrow. 

Unless you are waiting for another child, we would ask that you leave the school 

grounds as quickly as possible to avoid congestion. 

Adults are reminded to be appropriately distanced from each other. 

 

The expectation from South Lanarkshire was that we should provide information about 

next week's return of each stage earlier this week.  Although this was done on 

Wednesday, we thought it would be helpful to give as much notice as possible about 

what will happen the following week (17th).  As questions arise and adaptations are 

made in this challenging time, please be assured that we will answer and address all 

that we can via this platform.  Please ask anyone who collects your child to download 

our School App. 

Thank you. 


